
Senior Independent Living Housing Project  
 

The Church Of God In Richmond has plans to purchase a ranch house that we will use to 
provide housing for our seniors who desire to make a transition from their current 
homeowner’s status. We understand that there are several reasons why they transition but 
our focus is to have a place for them when the need arises. We will continue to show 
unselfish, godly love and care for our elderly brothers and sisters in the Lord. The 
Independent Living lifestyle will offer our members a safe living environment.  

We have a Mission - House category for donations, periodic offerings, and regular giving.  
Online giving is available and RED envelopes are available in our front & rear vestibules at 
church for anyone and everyone who wishes to contribute. No amount is too small or too 
large.  

                                   

 The Independent Senior Housing Project Team thanks everyone who has already sown 

prayers, finances, and words of encouragement! As always continue to let the Holy Spirit 
lead you and keep sowing! Let us know if you have or if you know of anyone who has a 
rancher home that they are willing to donate or sell.  

 

 


